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World Book Day celebrations are going to be a little bit 
different to usual this year but it will still be just as fun!

To celebrate the day, we have organised some fun activities to do as a whole 
school. Your teachers will also be sending out more fun activities to complete 
on World Book Day (4th March 2021).



From the 3rd of March, 
‘Share A Story’ goes live. 
Tune in to join in the fun. 
Check which day is suitable 
for your age and enjoy!



On Thursday 4th March we will be holding our annual World Book Day Dress Up!

Attend your Zoom meeting dressed up and send in a picture to your teacher.

A PRIZE WILL BE GIVEN FOR THE BEST DRESSED.

Be as creative as you like, home made costumes are great! If you need some ideas then look 
here! 





The Very Hungry Caterpillar



Take a look back at the 2020 winners from last 
year. 



We look forward to celebrating 
World Book Day with you all! 


